
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kenningtons Primary Academy 
Newsletter 
28th June 2024 

I cannot believe how fast the end of term is approaching.  The end of the year is always busy with many 
events taking place in school. 
 

Year 1 have visited Barleylands where the children fed farm animals, saw reptiles and nocturnal animals, 

had a tractor ride, observed plants and herbs growing and looked at old farming equipment. The guides 

at Barleylands commented on how well-behaved the children were. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The whole school continued to take part in the 30:30 activities for the month of June including Cricket, 
Rounders and Family Games.  Hopefully we will see lots of you at the fun run this Sunday at 9am.  A big 
thank you to Mrs Harris for her hard work and enthusiasm whilst organising all of the events.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Sawtell-Hayes 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had a governor visit this week, 
with the focus being pupil 

responsibility.  The feedback was 
all positive.  The children 

demonstrated commitment to 
their roles and a very mature 

attitude – they are great 
ambassadors for our school.  Mrs 
Maguire is currently collating and 

ploughing through applications for 
responsibility roles next year, let’s 
hope next year is just as fabulous. 

Mrs S-H 
 

Adelina – Cabin Crew 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For always attending her job every 
week and being flexible in swapping 
her day if other children need to. She 

works very hard in the cabin and is 
committed to her role working 
collaboratively with her peers. 

 

Employee of the Week 

Scott, Harry, Zayd, Thomas, David, Frank, 
Ekam 

 

 
 

 

Pen Licences 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Merit Awards 

The merit system has been designed to encourage, reward and promote exemplary work and good 

behaviour. It has also been designed to give recognition to pupils who make a positive contribution to 

the school that may otherwise go unnoticed. 

 

 

Silver = 60 merits (silver 
certificate and silver badge) 

 

 

Bronze = 50 merits 
(bronze certificate and 

bronze badge) 

 

 

Gold = 75 merits (gold certificate, gold badge and a special trip reward) 

 



 
Headteacher Awards 

 

Tolerance 
 

Democracy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fabulous Feedback 

Head over to the website to see some of 
the fabulous comments that have been 

left about your school. Look in the ‘About 
Us’ Tab 

https://www.kenningtonsprimaryacademy
.co.uk/about-us/fabulous-feedback 

https://www.kenningtonsprimaryacademy.co.uk/about-us/fabulous-feedback
https://www.kenningtonsprimaryacademy.co.uk/about-us/fabulous-feedback


 

 

  

 

Interhouse 2024 
The interhouse events have been a real 

success.  Lots of parents managed to attend 

and the weather, was almost kind to us on 

each event.  It was lovely to hear feedback 

regarding older children who helped with the 

events.  We are so fortunate to have such 

wonderful and hard-working children.   

Mrs S-H 

 

  

  

 

 

It was lovely to see the parents of our next Nursery intake in school.  We are almost full in 
Nursery, so if you know of any families with children of Nursery age (next year) please 
point them in our direction.  We offer over 30-hours of provision each week within our 

excellent nursery. 
Mrs Sawtell-Haynes 

 



 

Mon 1st July 
Reception - Intake Meeting 

Nursery – Stay & Play 

1st – 3rd July Year 6 – Grays Convent Transition 

1st – 5th July Year 6 – William Edwards Transition 

Tues 2nd July 
Year 5 – National Art Gallery, London 

Infant Music Festival, Civic Hall 

3rd – 4th July Year 6 – Ormiston Park Transition 

3rd – 5th July Year 6 – Harris Academy Riverside Transition 

Thurs 4th July 

Year 4 - Interhouse 

Year 2 – Local Walk to Kenningtons Park 

Year 6 – Chatham Grammar Transition 

Fri 5th July 
KS1 – Borough Olympics 

Nursery – Sports Day 

8th – 12th July Showcase Week 

Mon 8th July Nursery – Stay & Play 

Wed 10th July Junior Music Festival, Civic Hall 

Fri 12th July KS1 – Cross Country, William Edwards 

Dates for your diary 

    Contact Us 
 

School Office: 01708 865663 
Email: enquiries@kenningtons.thurrock.sch.uk 

Child Absence: Study Bugs App 
Website: www.kenningtonsprimaryacdemy.co.uk 
 

Next week, we will be on Week 2 of the NEW 
Summer Menu 

Click on the link below to look at the menus: 
https://www.kenningtonsprimaryacademy.co.u

k/information-for-parents/school-meals 
 

 

https://www.kenningtonsprimaryacademy.co.uk/information-for-parents/school-meals
https://www.kenningtonsprimaryacademy.co.uk/information-for-parents/school-meals

